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I cannot fathom how the legislature thinks that raising the cost of many of our 

required fees in this state by huge sums is a sound idea. This smacks of deaf and 

blind leadership who have no concern for how their decisions affect the lives of real 

people all across this state. As I have said before, perhaps you could consider what 

you can do for the people of Oregon instead  of to the people of Oregon. Vote no on 

this bill! 


